
 

 
 

 

 
Harry Barnes, MD Endowment Leadership Grant 

 

On May 16, 1927, Dr. William Harry Barnes became the first   

African-American board certified medical specialist. At the 2010  

AAO-HNSF Annual Meeting in Boston, MA a group of dedicated physicians came 
together to honor the legacy of Dr. Barnes and to continue his good work by 
establishing the AAO-HNSF Harry Barnes, MD Endowed Leadership Grant. 

 
Your gift to the Harry Barnes, MD Endowed Leadership Grant will ensure 
additional awareness is brought to the otolaryngology community about Harry Barnes, MD.  Your generosity 
will help bring increased leadership development opportunities for otolaryngologist—head and neck 
surgeons of African descent from the United States, Caribbean and Canadian.  
 
This endowed grant, once fully funded, will pave the way for a meritorious resident to receive a prestigious 
Resident Leadership Grant to attend the AAO-HNSF Annual Meeting and the AAO-HNS/F Leadership Forum. 
 

       Yes! I would like to support the Harry Barnes, MD Endowment Leadership Grant with my tax-    
            deductible gift of: 
 

□ $30,000 (Millennium Society Life Member Level/payable over five years)  

 

□ $5,000 (Millennium Society Sustainer Member Level/payable over three years)            

  

□ $1,000   □ $500     □ $250 □  Other Amount $_________________________ 

 

           A charitable gift or pledge of at least $5,000 automatically makes you part of the foundation’s donor  

           recognition Millennium Society.  To learn more go to www.entnet.org/content/millennium-society. 

 

□ Enclosed is my check made payable to AAO-HNS Foundation 

□ I authorize making my contribution using the following credit card information: 

Name as it appears on your credit card: 

Email Address: Phone: 
  Circle One:             AMEX            MasterCard VISA 

Phone: Credit Card #: Exp. Date: 
Signature: 

     
    Questions:  Call: 703.535.3775 or email:  development@entnet.org 
 

Return this form to:
AAO-HNS Foundation     

Attn: Development Department 
650 Diagonal Rd, Alexandria, VA 22314 

 

The AAO-HNS Foundation is a 501 (c)(3) organization.  Donations are tax deductible to the extent permitted by current IRS regulations. 
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